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Question 
I am writing to request the following information under the Freedom of Information Act. Kindly 

provide a response via email, along with any supporting data in digital format. 1. The number of 

patients referred for ADHD assessment. 2. The number of ADHD referrals that have been assessed. 3. 

The number of those assessed who subsequently received medical treatment. 4. The number of 

ADHD referrals that have been refused an assessment after referral. 5. Details on the training received 

by doctors and psychiatrists on ADHD, including dates. 

 
Answer 
The Scottish Ambulance Service is an emergency service and does not make ADHD referrals. It is for 

this reason we have applied section 17 of the Freedom of Information Scotland Act 2002, information 

not held. 


